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Toucan Crossing Warton 

Statement of Reasons  

The proposal is designed to provide a safe crossing point for cyclists and pedestrians 
using the shared cycle/ footway along the A584 Freckleton Bypass which forms part of 
the county principal road network. These proposals are being funded by Section 278 
monies deposited by developer and linked to the adjacent development site as part of a 
planning condition/ requirement 
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